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Jrs. Entertoin Srs. In Night Club Setting
Juniors transformed the 
Club Hotel Cherry into a 
nightclub, affirm the sen
iors, by the "lavish" deco
rations, stage entertain
ment, and |10 "cover 
charge" for their annual 
Junior-Senior Banquet, 
Easels displaying pic
tures of the "stars" of 
the evening’s program were 
placed in the corridor.

DECORATIONS 
With a background of soft 
piano music by Louise 
Wells and vocal solos by 
Yvonne Meacomes, the sen
iors were escorted to ta
bles decorated with top 
hat containers filled with 
pink flowers and green 
foliage interspersed with 
senior "stars", pictures 
of individual seniors in 
the center of silver stars. 
There they were served 
shrimp cocktails,the first 
of a five course dinner, 
beneath a canopy of hun
dreds of glittering stars, 

ENTERTAINMENT 
After the dinner, James 
Wells, junior president, 
"Tipped the Juniors’ Hat 
to the Seniors", and Billy 
Liles, senior president, 
returned the greeting with 
an affirmation that "Our 
Hats Are in the "Ring", 
Principal Weaver then 
spoke on the change from 
'*̂The Frosh's Cap to the 
Senior's Top Hat",
James Wells acted as 
master of ceremonies for 
the floorshow that fol
lowed, First on the pro
gram was "the gentleman 
with the 'Top Hat, White 
Tie, and Tails'", Fred 
Astaire (Johnny

hr t'lie Broadway

singing "Rock and Roll 
Waltz", while Mr, and Mrs, 
John H, Wells danced, 
Vickie Louise Corbett ahd 
Susan Marsha Brock sang’ 
and danced two numbers, 
Then came "Limber Loveli
ness" featuring Linda 
Strickland, executing her 
special acrobatic feats, 
Yvonne Ifeacomes sang the 
immortal "Stardust", The 
final number was "A Key To 
Happiness" by the Southern 
Belles" (junior girls),
Mrs, Laurine Lassiter is 
the junior sponsor,
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Fifth Period

SENIOR 
Elsie Eatmon

niiy thmSj junior girls'

JUNIORS 
Jfery Ella Glover 

Lane Farmer 
Louise Wells

SOPHOMORES 
Almeta Brown 

Alma Leigh Bryant 
June Vick 

Jewel Whitley 
Carol Earp 

Shirley Williams

FRESHIIEN 
Hodges Privette 

Fannie R, Howell 
Kay Issette 

Alice R, Issette 
Gwen Burgess

Except for Absentees 
Joyce Bailey (F) 
Lois J, Eatmon (S) 
Arlene Vick (S) 
Faye Iforris (S) 

Peggy Braswell (J) 
Katherine Whitley (S)
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5eniors DeterminG 
Their Right Of Privi leges
In a few days the seniors 
of Bailey High School will 
be enjoying senior privi
leges if they have met the 
requirements set up by the 
high school faculty last 
fall.
According to the stand
ards set, the privilege is 
determined on the basis of 
class cooperation and indi
vidual effort,
FOR THE CUSS AS A WHOLE:
1, Cooperate id.th and as

sist sponsor and class,
2, Have right kind of atti

tude toward school poli
cies,

3, Be punctual for class 
practices,

ii. Accept responsibility—  
act like Seniors,

5, Set good examples for 
other classes,

6, Respect school rogula- 
tious. Obey them,

7, Class is not to support 
a student in his wrong
doing,

8, High per cent of attend
ance. 9$%

FOR THE INDIVIDUAL STU
DENT;
1. "B" average on school 

work for second term.
2. Parents^consent.
3. "B" average on conduct 

for the year.
li. No skipping class or 

school of any kind,
5, All books in and fines 

and fees paid.
6, Not over 5 uncxcused 

absences,
7, Be honest, courteous, 

possess self-control.
8, Be a lady or gentleman 

at all times.

9, Respect school property, 
10. Approved by sponsor.


